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Mr. President –  
 
Vote Explanation –  
 
The reason I voted no on House Bill 2982B is because it does not comply with Article 4 section 21 of Oregon’s 
Constitution, Senate Rule 13.02, or ORS 171.134.  This bill needs to comply with these provisions before moving forward.  
 
Catchline/Summary: Flesh-Kincaid Grade Level: 18.7 Flesch Reading Ease Score: 4.3 
 
Thank you, Mr. President. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
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